
Dear Graduates of 2019,   

 

The Certificates of HKDSE 2019 are ready for collection. All graduates must 

collect the certificates from the school office on or before 8th December 2019: 

 

Office Hours 

Monday to Friday : 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

Saturday : 8:30 am to 11:30 am 

*1st Nov & 2nd Dec 2019  : Closed 

  

 

Please bring along your student ID card of Our Lady’s College or your Hong 

Kong Identity Card for collecting your certificate. If you would like to authorize 

another person to collect the certificate for you, the person must provide a copy of 

your Hong Kong Identity Card as well as an authorization letter. 

 


